
EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2023-11/16 

TO: Riverside County EMS System 

FROM: Dan Bates, EMS Agency Administrator 

SUBJECT: New Riverside County EMS Agency (REMSA) Website 

DATE: November 16, 2023 

Effective today, November 16, 2023, REMSA will have a new website, which can be accessed by clicking this link: 
https://rivcoready.org/remsa. When attempting to access either of the sites previously used by REMSA, 
https://remsa.us/ or https://rivcoems.org/, users will be redirected to the new site. Please be sure to update any 
bookmarks that you currently use to reflect the updated link. 

If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029. For urgent matters, contact 
the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342.  
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